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MCOs should follow the steps below when they have a rate question: 

 

1. Email the question to: 

a. Chief, Bureau of Rate Development and Analysis (BRDA) 

b. Manager, Rate and Data Analysis Unit, BRDA 

 

2. Copy the HFS Account Manager on the email. 

 

BRDA staff will respond directly to the MCO and copy the Account Manager on all responses. 
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